
SAINT PAUL'S ROMAN CATHOLIC CHURCH     

209 Washington St., Delaware City, DE 19706  
St. Paul’s Official Website is: http://www.StPaulsRCChurch.org.   
E-Mail Address:   STPAULSDECITY@verizon.net 
     
Administrator:    Father Clemens D. Manista  (302) 834-4321   
                      (302) 834-7517 FAX  
St. Paul's Religious Education: Sister Lawrence Therese, O.S.F.S. (410) 398-3699 
    Sister Michele Elizabeth, O.S.F.S. (410) 398-3699 
    Parish Hall (during class time)  (302) 757-4551 
Secretary:  Mrs. Toni Hebert (usually Monday & Wednesday mornings) 
Knights of Columbus:  for information contact Pat McKenna (302) 832-2365 
 
Confessions:   ½ hour before each Mass for twenty minutes or by appointment.   
 
For the reception of the Sacraments of Baptism, Reconciliation, Eucharist, Confirmation, and 
Marriage, please see the parish website. 
 
St. Paul’s Cemetery Information:  Contact Sheryl at 656-3323 (Catholic Cemeteries Office) 
 
 
 
 
 
PASTORALLY SPEAKING  – This weekend we celebrate the Fourth Sunday in Ordinary Time.  
Our Scriptures contain the Beatitudes which celebrate the humble and poor in spirit.  God has 
chosen such as these to confound the strong of the world. 
          Fr. Clem 
 
READINGS FOR NEXT WEEK:  Isaiah 58:7-10; 1 Corinthians 2:1-5; Matthew 5:13-16 
 
OFFERTORY COLLECTION   January 23, 2011   $1179.00 
 This weekend a combined second collection will be taken up for Catholic University and 
Communications.  Thank you for your generosity. 
      
Lectors for next weekend are :  5p.m. – Stanley Bachmura, 9 a.m. – Harry Killian.  
Eucharistic Ministers for next weekend are :  5 p.m. – Linda, Joe, & Charlie, 9 a.m. – Richard, 
Judy, and Marie. 

If any Eucharistic Minister is interested in minist ering to the sick and homebound, 
please see Fr. Clem.  One two-hour class is require d.  At present we have one E.M. to the 
Sick. 
 
Blessing of Throats  – this Sacramental will be celebrated after Mass on Thursday, February 3rd, 
the Feast of St. Blaise, and after next weekend’s Masses.   
 

 

MASS INTENTIONS 
 

Saturday, January 29, 8:00 AM (rip) Mary Smith by Linda & Steve Michel 
    5:00 PM Watts & Jones Families (living & deceased) by David     

                          Smith 
Sunday,  January 30, 9:00 AM MASS FOR THE PEOPLE 
Monday, January 31, 7:00 AM (rip) Mary Smith by Charlie Gondek 
Tuesday,  February 1, 7:00 AM (rip) Helen Brannon 
Wednesday, February 2, 7:00 AM Gondek & Kleamski Families (living & deceased) 
Thursday, February 3, 7:00 AM (rip) Willard Smith by David Smith              
Friday,  February 4, 7:00 AM (rip) Marie Hammond by Ruth Press  
Saturday, February 5, 8:00 AM (rip) David Mantyla by the Spinella Family 
    5:00 PM MASS FOR THE PEOPLE 
Sunday, February 6, 9:00 AM (rip) William Smith by David Smith 
 
The next available dates for a Mass intention are February 26 (8 a.m.), March 5 (8 a.m.), and 
March 6.  The stipend for a Mass is $10. 
 
The Sanctuary Candle  is lit from January 29 – February 12 in memory of Mary, William, & Willard 
Smith by David Smith. 
 
Benincasa Monastery Gallery and Gift Shop , located at Holy Spirit Parish, 12 Winder Road, 
New Castle, will re-open on Saturdays, from 1:00 – 6:00 pm, beginning Saturday February 5, 
2011. We feature original works of religious art, as well as prints and copies, greeting cards made 
from copies of original art and many other religious articles.  This week only  (until further notice) 
we will be open on Sunday February 6, from 9:00 am – 12:00 noon.   On this first Saturday of 
February and to be repeated on the first Saturdays of every month throughout 2011 we will offer 
delicious homemade monastery bread and rolls for sale. Come early: supply is limited.  Caterina 
Benincasa Dominican Monastery is a canonically erected institute of the Dominican Order which 
promotes the ideals of contemplation and preaching. Many of the items in the gift shop reflect the 
sisters’ life of prayer and dedication. All items purchased support their work.  
 
Mount Aviat Academy  is baking home made Cream Puffs for Valentine's Day.  As an alternate 
gift for Valentine's Day buy a dozen of Cream Puffs for your loved ones.  For more information or 
to place an order calls Barbara Spall at 302-598-7889.  Benefits from Cream Puff Day continue to 
support the work of the Oblate Sisters of Saint Vincent DeSales. 

 
2010 Tax Contributions  – Anyone wishing to have a tax letter for their contributions for 2010 
please complete this form and place it in the offertory basket.  The letters will be available for your 
pickup the following weekend.  They will be in a box marked “Tax Statements” in the last 
windowsill on the Blessed Mother Side.  Please remember that the statement does not include 
Mass Stipends 
 

Fourth Sunday in Ordinary Time    
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